
From: Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley ShannaWarren@bgcburbank.org
Subject: And the leaves that are green turn to brown…

Date: September 16, 2020 at 5:49 PM
To: Kyle_W@bgcburbank.org

FALL ENRICHMENT DAY PROGRAM UPDATE!

Even though we’re staying inside due to the fires, we’re still powering through Week

5! With 6 sites and our ASES sites up and running, we look forward to opening more

locations soon. It may be smoky outside, but inside we are staying on track with

Virtual Learning and our enrichment programs. Our TK/Kinder Program at Edison is

in its second week and our little ones are loving every minute!

 

 To Learn more: Click Here
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 To Learn more: Click Here

CALLING ALL TEENS!!!

We may not be on campus or hosting Teen Nights right now, but our Teen Program is

still up and running. We have some new and exciting opportunities for all new and

returning teen members starting this fall. Please take a look at some of the upcoming

opportunities we have in store!!

For more information or to sign-up, contact Jasmine Garcia at:
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For more information or to sign-up, contact Jasmine Garcia at:

collegebound@bgcburbank.org

CAMP AMAZON

We did it!! This summer our camp kids at Edison Elementary entered the Camp

Prime competition hosted by Boys & Girls Clubs of America and Amazon Prime. Our

members created an activity for families and kids so they could have fun and stay

engaged this summer, no matter where they live. Amazon Prime chose our BGC

“Bug Hotel” as a Camp Prime winner!! We would like to thank Amazon Prime and the

Boys & Girls Clubs of America for this amazing award and for helping us provide an

amazing summer for our members!
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IT'S TIME TO GIVE OUR STAFF A HIGH-FIVE! 

The Boys and Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley has implemented an

employee appreciation program for all staff members. The High Five Staff

Appreciation Program expresses appreciation for staff members going above and

beyond while also expressing the Club’s core values. The winners will receive a

personalized $25 VISA Gift Card and a BGCA Hat. This year we are extending the

program for all parents to help nominate staff members who you believe showcase

some or all of the qualities listed below.

If you experience a staff member:

Inspiring a club member towards personal growth

Sharing something wonderful your child shared with you

Resolving a difficult problem

Showing initiative - proposing and implementing new and better processes

Promoting positivity

Or just catch them doing something wonderful…

 

“High Five” them with a nomination for staff appreciation!

To nominate a staff member email Jennifer Estrada in Human Resources

(jestrada@bgcburbank.org) and include the following: 

*Name of the nominated staff member

*The reason for the “high five”

 

You can choose an anonymous nomination – please include this request in the email.

The nomination email is due by the 1st of each month. If more than 5 staff are

nominated, our management team will vote on the nominees. The “high fives” will be

announced on the 15th of each month.  Thank you so much in advance for

recognizing our employees.
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THANK YOU BUFFALO WILD WINGS!!!

Thank you Buffalo Wild Wings for our new soccer uniforms!! Buffalo Wild Wings, in

partnership with Boys & Girls Club of America, awarded us new uniforms for our ALL

Stars program. We can’t wait to rock these new uniforms when our soccer program

returns this spring. We would like to thank Buffalo Wild Wings and the Boys & Girls

Club of America for supporting our athletics program!!!
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SAVE THE DATE!

This October in lieu of our Poker Tournament, we have decided to host our first ever

Virtual Auction. Please stay tuned for more details!
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